
Wordobots    -  18.08.2019 

We will teach our students fifteen new words. We will choose those words 

according to our units every month and help them use web tools or sometimes 

create posters, play games. 

First, in September we will design a big robot on the wall to use it until June and 

in October we will start teaching new words. Words are all up to you depends 

on your units and the ages of your students. When they learn the words given, 

they will get an accessory at the end of the month. 

"Dear Students! Your wordobot is so hungry! Feed it monthly to complete all 

missing parts!" 

                   

 



 

 

 

 

             

 



 

 

 


